
 

West Offshore Products Coastal Sprint 1 
Notice to Competitors no 1 (NTC1) 

Change to the 2023-2024 West Offshore Products Coastal Sprint Series Sailing 

Instructions v01.  

The Sailing Instructions document has been extensively revised.  A new version (version 02) has been 

published, superseding version 01.  Included in the changes to the Sailing Instructions are: 

• Minor edits, refinements and clarifications 

• Adjustments to courses, in particular mark roundings and inclusion of gates 

Martin Vaughan 

Race Director 12/9/23 

 
For further information or clarification, please contact the Race Director on 0418 396605 or via 

race.director@orcv.org.au 
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